
As apart of our Project, the team from Stantec will be back in the Community on   

August 8th and 9th, and will have a booth set up during the Gathering of Our People. 

We encourage you to come check it out, view the preliminary report, and share your 

thoughts, ideas, concerns about Climate Change—and how our community can      

prepare for this Adaptation. We have started to see some effects of this global          

element here in our homelands and we hope we can proactively plan & prepare. 
 

For more information, please contact:                                                                                        

Stan Kapashesit, Director of Economic Development                                                                    

(705)658-4619 ext. 231 or Email: stan.kapashesit@moosecree.com  

Moose Factory Photo                            

Credit:  John M. Rickard 


